Miss Holinger — Room 431

Welcome to First Grade!

Dear First Graders and First Grade Families,

I hope you are having a happy, healthy summer! My name is Lauren Holinger and I will be your
first grade teacher this year. I am so excited to meet you and cannot wait for the fun we will have
together in first grade! This year, we will read and talk about many stories, as well as strengthen
our writing skills. As mathematicians, we will add, subtract, and learn to tell time. In science, we
will explore different plants, animals, habitats, and more. Most of all, we will learn how to
support each other in our classroom community. Becoming a strong community is very important

to me, and I can’t wait to start building ours together!

Here is a little bit about me. I am from Warrington, PA and graduated from CB South. Go Titans!
After that, I graduated from Penn State University with a degree in Elementary Education and
minors in Special Education and Human Development and Family Studies. This summer, I have
been spending time riding my bike, reading, going to the beach, and trying new recipes in the

kitchen. I am so excited to be your teacher this year. I look forward to learning all about you!

Please expect a welcome email from me once my Central Bucks email has been activated. I look
forward to a fantastic year of learning and growing together. I am so excited to meet you on the

first day of school, August 29th! Have a wonderful rest of your summer!

Warmly,

Miss Holinger




